
 

 Churt Recreation Ground Trust       

Secretary to the Trust         

Mrs Dawn Barrow 

Minutes of the meeting of Churt Recreation Ground Trust 

held on Wednesday 20 March 2019  

in the Churt Pavilion at 9.50 p.m. 

 

Present 

Churt:  Cllrs David Crossley, Roger Rowe, Eunice Burch, Adrian Waller, 

John Petty, Lisa Martin, Katy Law, Susan Ryland, Robert Cordell 

                        .                                                                                                                                                                                                    

Surrey County Council:   0 

Waverley Borough Council:  0 

Secretary to the Trust:   Dawn Barrow 

Members of the Public:   0 

 

RGT 19/16 Welcome 

Cllr Crossley welcomed all to the meeting.  

 

RGT 19/17 Apologies for absence 

None 

 

RGT 19/18 Disclosure of Pecuniary and other Interests 

None 

 

RGT 19/19 Minutes of the meeting of 20 February 2019 

The Minutes of the meeting of 20 February were PROPOSED by Cllr Petty, SECONDED by Cllr 

Waller and AGREED by all. 

 

RGT 19/20 Report of the Secretary to the Trust 

1) Clerk met Grasstex re weedkilling and grass protection measures to playground 

entrances and around playground benches 

2) Pavilion hired to Evans Cycles for cycle event on 2 June for a fee of £100 

 

RGT 19/21 Recreation Ground Committee report. 

    

RGT 19/21.1 Matters relating to sports clubs  

CCC have tidied up their kit on the recreation ground. 

Cllr Waller to arrange a working party meeting with representatives from CCC, CJFC and 

Churt tennis club. 

 

RGT 19/21.2 Report from the Recreation Ground Committee  

Recreation ground sub committee to comprise Cllrs Waller, Burch and Petty. 

Clerk to ask Grasstex to further hammer in pegs at edge of new path. 

 

RGT 19/22 Financial Matters. 

 

RGT 19/22.1 Payments for authorisation – February 2019 

Proposed by Cllr Waller, seconded by Cllr Cordell and agreed by all 

 



 

RGT 19/22.2 Budget update and income report - February 2019 

Noted 

 

 

Other matters: 

Cllr Rowe suggested a need for more grass protecta to be laid on Redhearn Green. 

Cllr Crossley to confirm to Les Mitchell that he can cut back overhanging tree branch at his own 

cost. 

Cllr Cordell asked if we could put some monies in the budget going forwards for replacement of 

trees. 

 

There being no other business, the meeting of the Churt Recreation Ground Trust closed 

at 10.10pm.   
 
 

 

++++++++++++++++++++ 

Signed by Chairman:        Date 

 

The next meetings of the Churt Parish Council and Recreation Ground Trust will take place on 

Wednesday 10 April 2019 

At 7.30pm in the Pavilion 


